
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear families 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 

Thank you, as always, for all of your support over this cycle. 
 
On Friday 15 December, we will hold our annual Christmas Lunch for all students. This will take place as a whole 
school family dining event at 12:30pm. We will then hold line up at 13:05pm, and whole school dismissal. 
 
Therefore, school will close to all students at 13:15pm on Friday 15 December. There will be no option to stay later 
or work in the library on that day, so we ask that you make alternative arrangements for your child. 
 
I would like to extend the warmest of season’s greetings to all of our families; I do hope that you have a wonderful 
break. Merry Christmas to those who will be celebrating. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Kat Lang 
Principal 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


